
 

 

   
 

Media Statement 

Rippon Lea Estate and Como gardens to re-open 1 June 2020 

Quotes attributable to Simon Ambrose, Chief Executive Officer, National Trust of 
Australia (Victoria) 

The National Trust of Australia (Victoria) is delighted to announce the reopening of the gardens 

at Rippon Lea Estate and Como from Monday 1 June and looks forward to welcoming visitors 
again.  

The gardens at Rippon Lea Estate will be open daily from 10am until 4pm and the gardens at 

Como will be open Monday to Saturday 9am to 4pm and Sunday 10am to 4pm.  

Appropriate health and safety infrastructure and protocols have been implemented to ensure 

the health, safety and wellbeing of all visitors, staff and volunteers. This includes directional 

signage and protective barriers, personal health and hygiene measures and additional cleaning 
of facilities.  

The National Trust is pleased to welcome guests back to its gardens and reminds people that if 

they are experiencing cold or flu-like symptoms they should remain at home.   
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